
South Rome Early Learning Center 2022 Report Card 
 

The full Georgia Early Learning and Development Standards (GELDS) curriculum 
continues to be implemented in both classrooms with a continued focus on emergent literacy 
and language acquisition.  
 

The Center maintains the Three-Star Quality Rating by Bright from the Start: Georgia 
Department of Early Care and Learning—the highest indicator of quality preschool programs in 
the State of Georgia!  
 

A formal assessment of the children’s progress is conducted twice each year.  These 
assessments show consistent progress in meeting GELDS benchmarks in communication, 
language, and literacy (early reading).   
 

Our first class from 2015 is now enrolled in Fifth Grade and we are tracking their 
progress. They are outperforming their peers!  
 

All parents and guardians attend Parent Engagement Meetings, building community and 
learning parenting skills. We are partnering with restoration Rome to provide these meetings. 
 

Parent/Teacher Conferences are held twice a year, giving teachers and parents 
dedicated one-on-one time to discuss their child’s progress.   

 
Funding from the STABLE grant will provide $87,354.00 over two years. 

 
The Georgia GOAL Scholarship Program raised $118,256.48 to support tuition.  

 
We continue to have a very low teacher/student ratio, providing individualized attention 

to each student.  The majority of our students are from the South Rome Community. 
 
Berry College student workers serve as extra support in our classrooms.   

 
 


